
Reminder: 
We break up for the summer holiday on 

Friday 19th July at 2pm. 
Please remember there is no after-school club on that 

day. 
School re-opens to pupils on Wednesday 4th

September.
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Attendance
Week beginning 24.06.24

The day the aliens came… 
On Thursday 4th July all the children had a great team-building day working on their Skills Builder 

challenge. All the classes were tasked with investigating an alien crash-landing site on our school field. 
In Year 1, the children were fascinated and truly believed that aliens had landed on our field. They 

enjoyed showing teamwork and problem solving to collect clues and then showed their creative side 
when drawing what they thought the alien might look like. 

In Year 2 The children all enjoyed working together in groups to select and present important 
information about planet Earth.  They loved exploring the landing site and creating pictures imagining 

what the aliens looked like.  They had a fun day working together.
In Y4 the children worked together as a super team to problem solve and find out more about the alien 

crash-landing site on the school field and the children really impressed their teachers with their 
speaking and listening skills as they confidently shared their presentations about Earth to their class.

Year 5 children showed fantastic speaking and listening skills too when presenting about the wonderful 
creatures, food, countries and experiences that Earth has to offer. They also demonstrated great 

empathy when writing 'positive tweets' to the aliens, welcoming them to Earth.

Newsletter
Date: 8.7.24

Attendance
Week beginning 01.07.24

Class % Class % Class %

RDS 92.67 2B 91.15 5H 97.00

RP 97.24 3F 98.33 5K 96.21

1J 91.92 3B 92.00 5A 95.67

1W 94.00 3FG 96.77 6DS 92.33

1D 98.00 4R 95.38 6W 96.21

2N 92.31 4P 96.40 6GW 96.67

2H 93.20 4JP 98.85 BASE 92.50
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Values Award Winner 
FRIENDSHIP

Week ending: 28.06.24

Values Award Winner 
CARING 

Week ending: 05.07.24

TTRockstars
Part of the maths curriculum is for children to learn their 
times tables up to 12x12, and to be able to recall these 
rapidly from memory. TTRS supports children with learning 
and revising the tables in a fun, game-style way.
You can access this app through the internet at 
https://play.ttrockstars.com or by downloading the Times 
Tables Rock Stars app from your app store. Children in Y3-Y6 
have a personal login and password to access this great 
resource.
3 minutes 3 to 4 times a week will really help support your 
child with learning their times tables. We can’t wait to see 
who will become a Times Table Rock Star!

With the warmer weather, please 
check your child has a sun hat, sun 
cream and their water bottle in 
school each day. 

Gig Mill Mini-Market success!

Well done to all the mini-market groups who held 
their sale on Monday. There was a great range of 
items on sale and all the teams worked really hard 
putting their stalls together. 

In total the stalls raised an incredible £807.03 which 
will be split between the nominated charity- Black 
Country Food Bank and school- towards the 
purchase of more computer devices. 

Over 100 pupils were involved with 32 different 
stalls. All the children across the school had a chance 
to visit and see the different items for sale. Thank 
you for supporting our first mini market event. 

Class Class Class 

1D Alfie 3B Cody 5A Lily

1J Layton 3F Winnie 5H Alexis

1W Riley 3FG Mason 5K Athena

2B Harley 4JP Thea 6DS Charlie

2H Georgina 4P Ava 6GW Jonah

2N Jasmine 4R Thea 6W Alice

BASE Callum

Clas
s 

Class Class 

1D Penelope 3B Jasmine 5A Stefan

1J Arthur 3F Jake 5H Harry

1W Wylder 3FG Charlie 5K Joshua

2B Skylar 4JP Caitlin 6DS Harriet

2H Millie-Rae 4P Alex 6GW McCartney

2N Cillian 4R Seth 6W Esme

BASE Arran

Author Visit for Y4, Y5 and Y6 pupils 

On Wednesday 3rd July Justin Somper visited Gig Mill 
to meet the children in Y4,5 and 6. 
He shared with us exciting details about his book 
‘Pirate Academy- New Kid on the Deck.’

The children had an opportunity to ask questions 
and find out about the writing process that Justin 
goes through when he is planning and writing his 
books. 

We now have some signed copies of his book in our 
KS2 library for all the children to enjoy. 

https://play.ttrockstars.com


Notices
This is an interesting news story that you might like to discuss further at home with your child. 
Look at the ‘things to talk about at home’ section. An interesting question to talk about as a 
family- “What does it take to be an Olympian or Paralympian?” 
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This poster has some useful points for parents and carers about the use of YouTube. 
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